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Bartholomew Estate and Kentish Town CAAC has reviewed the above application 
and would like to object on the grounds that the proposed changes are not in 
keeping with the surrounding buildings which are part of the CAAC . The proposals 
are too large do nor include materials in keeping with a conservation area e.g metal 
window frames and the apparent painting of the flank wall which currently is of 
london stock which is the material of the majority of the adjacent buildings.. The taller 
proposals will change the current roof line in relation to Leverton place .and will have 
' an adverse effect on the skyline ( BE 16 ) The proposed demolition of a wall 
between 1-3 Leverton  Street which is part of a listed building The Bartholomew 
Estate area statement  BE14 states * the demolition of listed buildings will be 
resisted " we feel this includes this wall . 
We therefor object to the current plans 
Celia Goreham on behalf of Bartholomew Estate and Kentish Town CAAC 
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